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PALMETTO COUNCIL WEBELOS WOODS 

A Bridge to Scouting 

 
What is it? 

Webelos Woods provides an introduction to Boy Scout skills for 2nd Year Webelos Scouts. 
Participants will spend the weekend working as members of a patrol to help them understand the 
Boy Scout structure. 
 
Experienced Boy Scouts will serve as troop leaders and provide instruction that will help prepare the 
boys to successfully complete Webelos and Arrow of Light requirements. The experience will also 
prepare parents to support their Scout to successfully transition to a Boy Scout Troop and 
immediately begin working on advancements. 

When and where? 
The event will be held October 21 - 23 at Westminster Park, off India Hook Road in Rock Hill, SC. 
Check-in will begin no earlier than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, October 21rd. The program will begin at 7:30 
p.m. and continue through Sunday morning, with departure set for noon.  

Cost? 
$30 per Youth includes T-shirt and Patch 

$20 per Adult (Adult T-shirts are $10 extra)  

$15 per Staff Youth and Adult (includes Staff T-shirt) 

Food is provided on Saturday (breakfast lunch, snack, dinner) and Sunday (breakfast) 

Registration Dates? 
Registration is open and will close Monday, October 3rd or when the program is full. If the program 
is full before you register you will be placed on a waiting list. 

What can you expect? 
Scouts will be divided into patrols of 6 to 8 members. If registration exceeds 48, a waiting list will be 
created. Each Scout will be provided with more information after registering. 

 
Please Remember: 

Since Webelos are still Cub Scouts, at least one parent/guardian must attend the event with EACH 
Scout. Cub leaders, event leaders or other parents cannot take responsibility for your Scout. 
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There are no slots for siblings or other non-Webelos children. 

Parents will need to bring a tent and must camp/stay on property for the entire weekend. Your 
Scout will be tenting with another Webelos (tent provided), so a large tent is not necessary.  

All youth and staff participants will need to bring a completed BSA Annual Health and Medical 
Record (Part A & B) with them at check-in. You will not be allowed to participate without this form. 

You are responsible for your own dinner Friday evening. There will be portions of the program 
specifically designed for parents, so the adults won't be bored! 

Remember - Registration closes Monday, October 3rd at 4pm. 

For questions or if you have a special situation, please contact Brian Moegling (Course 
Director) at (803) 322-4994 or bmoegling@gmail.com. 
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